
 

 

  
 
 

               
 

 
Hafa Adai Members! 
   
I hope this letter finds you well. As we enter the 
month of July, I would like to draw your attention 
to an important occasion that holds great 
significance for our community. July is 
REALTOR® Month, a time when we can come 
together to celebrate the invaluable contributions 
made by our real estate professionals.  
 
This year, our REALTOR® Month activities are 
even more special as we continue to recover from 
the aftermath of Typhoon Mawar. Despite the 
challenges we have faced, our community has 
shown remarkable resilience and strength. 
Through our REALTOR® Month initiatives, we 
aim to extend our support and engage in 

meaningful community outreach projects.  
 
We are thrilled to share with you that our efforts have not gone unnoticed. The 
REALTOR® Relief Foundation has recognized our commitment and dedication assisting 
homeowners affected by Typhoon Mawar. We have been awarded $500,000 to aid in the 
recovery and rebuilding process.  
 
The grant will enable us to provide much-needed assistance to those homeowners whose 
properties were damaged by the typhoon. In the coming days, we will be releasing more 
information about the application process and the criteria for eligibility. I urge you to 
keep a close eye on the notifications and bulletins that will be sent out regarding this 
grant.  
 
Our REALTOR® Month activities will focus on bringing the community together, 
lending a helping hand to those in need, and fostering a sense of unity and resilience. We 
have planned various outreach programs and initiatives that will allow us to make a 
positive impact on the lives of our island residents.  
 
I encourage each and every one of you to participate actively in these activities. Your 
involvement and support are vital in ensuring the success of our community outreach 
efforts. Together, we can make a real difference and help our community recover and 
rebuild stronger than ever before.  
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Once again, please stay tuned for updates and information regarding REALTOR® Month 
activities and the grant program. Let us all work together to create a brighter future for 
our island community.  
 
Finally, let us embrace the spirit of the celebrations and remember the significance they 
hold in our lives. I wish you all a memorable and joyous 4th of July, and in advance, 
Happy 79th Liberation, Guam!   
 
Si Yu’os Ma’ase for your continued dedication and commitment.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Jodee Duenas 


